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The Department of Media Studies collects feedback from various stakeholders annually and 

based on the feedback received, take appropriate actions wherever necessary. During the 

Board of Studies meeting, it will be discussed and changes will be carried out accordingly. 

The department constantly keeps in touch with the alumni and industry people and ensure 

that the curriculum is on par with the leading institutions. 

 

 

 

 







 Action Taken Report - 2018 

 

Most of the feedback received regarding CEP were positive and approved of the 

current curriculum, co-curricular and extra-curricular practices. Students were 

appreciative of C Hive, Media Conclave and Media Meet as they enhanced their 

chances to interact with the industry professionals. So all those practices were 

continued. 

 

 

 
 



Department of Media Studies 

Feedback on Curriculum 2018 

 

The Department of Media Studies collects feedback from various stakeholders annually and 

based on the feedback received, take appropriate actions wherever necessary. During the 

Board of Studies meeting, it will be discussed and changes will be carried out accordingly. 

The department constantly keeps in touch with the alumni and industry people and ensure 

that the curriculum is on par with the leading institutions. 

 

 

 

 







 Action Taken Report - 2018 

 

This is an enlisting of some of the changes that have been made based on the requirements 

and suggestions and recommendations offered by different stakeholders. 

 

 

 

1. The earlier MAMCS programme was an eclectic mix of print journalism, broadcast 

journalism, advertising and PR concerns. We have increasingly realised over the past 

few years that we ought to be taking the specialisation track. 

  

So we have decided to make the first year (first two semesters) syllabus, a generic one where 

the focus in on enabling the student to 

 get a generic understanding of the domain of Mass Communication 

 pick up some key skills and 

 gain a disciplinary base. 

The Second year is when the specialisation is opened up. Students would either be getting 

into a. Multimedia Journalism or b. Advertising and Corporate Communications. The 

proposals were approved by external examiner Dr Richard Rego and industry experts Mr 

Jayaram and Mr Adarsh Nalam. A new course structure was thereby ready for 

implementation from the next academic year. 
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Most of the feedback received regarding JPE were positive and approved of the 

current curriculum, co-curricular and extra-curricular practices. Students were 

appreciative of C Hive, Media Conclave and Media Meet as they enhanced their 

chances to interact with the industry professionals. So all those practices were 

continued. 
 

 

 

 


